
0Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider 
world 

 

 
 

Football news for the current team (not girls only team) who play in the Alnwick Schools League.  
 
 

Tuesday 15th February 2022. 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Please make a note of the dates as the match days vary due to different schools’ commitments -  
 
Tuesday 8th March - home game against Longhoughton 3.30 for3.45 start. Pick up  from our school 4.15. 
 
Wednesday 23rd March - away to Belford. There will be a bus both ways to transport the team and we expect to 
return to Whittingham School by 4.45pm 
 
Wednesday 30th March away to Shilbottle. Please pick your child up from Shilbottle Primary 4.15pm 
 
Easter break 
 
Wednesday 27th April - home  game against St Paul’s pick up from our school 4.15pm. 
 
Here’s to a successful second half of the season                 
 
Neil Charlton – Year 5 and 6 teacher and Deputy Headteacher. 
 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
 
 

 

 


